
 

 
 
 

 
 
DATE:  December 8, 2014      FROM: Lt. Kevin Miller 
                                                              (707) 839-6603 
 

SUBJECT: Big Lagoon Search and Rescue    CASE: 201405684 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

On the above date at 3:05 PM the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a 911 call of a 
missing three year-old male at the Big Lagoon County Park North of Trinidad.  Deputies were 
immediately dispatched including Sheriff’s Search and Rescue personnel.  Numerous other 
emergency personnel were also immediately dispatched including: Cal Fire, Mad River 
Ambulance, California State Parks Rangers, California Highway Patrol and a US Coast Guard 
helicopter. 
 
It was reported the juvenile was last seen near the water on the lagoon side of the park and 
rescuers including local citizens started searching.  The juvenile was located in the water by 
rescue personnel and quickly moved to an ambulance where Paramedics performed lifesaving 
efforts.  Tragically, the juvenile did not survive.  
 
The name of the juvenile and family are not being released at this time out of respect for their 
privacy.  At this time, there is no indication this incident is anything other than an unfortunate 
accident.     

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sheriff 
  Mike Downey 
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Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA 95501 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


